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COMING SOON: COVID-19 Provisional Temporary 
Provider Enrollment 
 

Pursuant to section 1135(b)(1)(B) of the Social Security Act, the 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services approved New York's 
request to provisionally, temporarily enroll providers for the duration 
of the public health emergency. 
 
New York will waive several screening and enrollment requirements 
for providers seeking provisional, temporary enrollment. Minimum 
data requirements will be collected to facilitate claims transactions, 
including but not limited to NPI and license. Further details on the 
provisional, temporary enrollment process will be available soon! 
 
Inquiries specifically related to an ongoing COVID-19 
enrollment or maintenance issue should be addressed via email 
to providerenrollment@health.ny.gov with "COVID-19 Enrollment" 
in the subject line. Please include pertinent information (e.g., 
provider name, NPI, etc., as applicable) and/or Enrollment Tracking 
Number, if known. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the eMedNY Call Center 
at (800) 343-9000. 

 
  

    

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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